

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Thank you in advance for your support regarding your child's education! The school will still be purchasing some supplies to be used by all students in the classroom. These supplies listed below will be used by your child specifically to enhance his or her educational experience.

We hope that you have a wonderful summer, and we look forward to seeing each of you next fall.

Your 5th grade teachers, Kelly Eiserman, Cheri Patterson & Cindy Yerkes

Supply List:

- 1-inch Binder (any color)
- 1 pkg. White (Wide Ruled) Lined Paper (3 holes)
- Pencil Pouch (not box/case)
- 1 Pack of #2 Pencils
- 1 Pencil Sharpener (that catches the shavings)
- 1 Pair Scissors (small enough to fit in pouch)
- Tissues
- * 5P & 5Y ONLY- 1 pkg. 3-hole centimeter Graph Paper
- * 5P & 5Y ONLY- 1 pkg. Colored Pencils
- * 5P ONLY a 2-inch binder (any color) in addition to the 1" binder
- * 5Y ONLY 1 black & white Composition Book/Journal

***No Trapper Keepers, pencil boxes or book covers. All items brought to school must fit in student's desk. If these items are brought to school, they will be sent home.